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 Our November Club Meeting 

 
What a great evening we had. It started off by having a meal for our French guests 
which was really enjoyable. A big thank you goes to Charlotte and all the ladies who 
made this possible. 
 
A big thank you also goes to Shotgun Ltd. for coming over and playing at the club for 
us.  Bob and Michel had the great idea of the twinning between the two clubs 7 years 
ago, long may it continue. 
 
BreakThru' opened up the evening with a good selection of songs. 
 
 

The Players 
 

Shotgun Ltd played a range of tunes including Summer Love 59, Tennessee Waltz, 
Mountains of The Moon, London Kid, Return to the Alamo, Guitar Tango, Equinox,    
The Sound of Silence and Blue Sky. Blue Sea, Blue Me. 
 
Shazam  -  Marcel Dumont, rhythm / Roger Hayoz, lead played FBI and 
                   Genie with the Light Brown Lamp 
 
Stewart Wood on bass played Shindig and Foot Tapper 
John Cade with Shotgun Ltd played Bongo Blues and Santa Ana 
Gareth Morgan played Sweet Dreams and Teen Scene 
Dave K, lead / Barry Waller, rhythm played Atlantis and Apache 
John Bell played Boot Hill and The Good, The Bad and The Ugly 
Jaque Seviour sung Hallujah and Silent Warriors with Nick McNulty on lead 
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This month’s meeting marks the 10th anniversary of the club.  To celebrate, we will be 
holding a raffle, with the top prize being a Burns Cobra Guitar as shown in the picture 
below.  Tickets will be sold on the night and the raffle will be drawn later in the evening. 

 

 
 

We also have Rhythm & Greens, featuring the legionary Cliff Hall, with Barry Gibson, 
John Bell and Mark Winter playing for us. For those that missed them at the Con Club 
last month, this is a great opportunity to see them again.  To ensure players get a fair 
turn, this month’s meeting will commence at 19.15. 
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February Meeting 
 

Due to a prior engagement being held at the club on the 16th February, there will 
be no Shadows meeting this month.  This notice will also be placed on the 
Shadows Forum and again in January’s newsletter. 
 
 
From the Management team, Bruce, John, Peter, Mark, Charlotte, Carol, Jean and our 
patron Barry Gibson, we would like to thank everyone for their strong support to the club 
over the past year, and wish you all a Merry Christmas and a very Happy New Year. 
 
 
 

Next Year’s Club Dates 
 

The Surrey Shadows Club Dates 2018 
 

Jan 19th  Feb No Meeting Mar 16th 
Apr 20th    May 18th             Jun 15th 
Jul 20th                 Aug 17th              Sep 21st 
Oct 19th               Nov 16th              Dec 21st 
 
I know a lot of people that visit and support The Surrey Club also support The South 
Coast Shadows Club and The Eastbourne Shadows Club.  I have been given next 
year’s dates for these two clubs which are listed below. 
 
 

The South Coast Shadows Club Dates 2018 
 

Jan 10th & 31st   Feb 21st    Mar 14th  
Apr 04th & 25th   May 16th                  Jun 06th & 27th  
Jul 18th      Aug 08th & 29th   Sep 19th  
Oct 10th & 31st   Nov 21st    Dec 12th    

 
 

The Eastbourne Shadows Club Dates 2018 
 

Jan 28th               Feb 25th             Mar 25th 
Apr 29th               May 27th   Jun 24th 
Jul 29th   Aug 26th              Sep 30th 
Oct 28th                Nov 25th              Dec TBC 
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Club Merchandise 

 

If you would like to purchase any club merchandise, please see Charlotte, Carol or Mark 
at the next meeting. 
For the people that ordered merchandise, this will be ready to collect at our next  
meeting. 
 

Classified Ads 
 

Every so often club members will bring guitars, pedals etc to the club which they 
wish to sell.  If you would like your item to be placed in the newsletter to let people know 

before the club date, please e-mail me a picture and description at 
mtw3005@hotmail.com 

 

 
Gig Guide 

 

If anyone would like to add to this please let me know 
 

Con Club Molesey              Live music every Wednesday from 20.00 
Due to the Christmas break there will be no bands at the Con Club on the 27th  
 

Eastbourne Shadows                              Sunday 17th December, starts at 13.30                                                                                                                                                                                
South Coast Shadows Club                    Wednesday 20th December 
Surrey Blues Club, Hersham  Friday 05th January 
 
 
Our next meeting is on Friday 15th December, we will be starting 15 minutes earlier at 
19.15 due to Rhythm & Greens playing. 

 
The house band will be The Faux Shadows, hope you can join us for our 10th birthday. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

                              

 

TThhee  SSuurrrreeyy  SShhaaddoowwss  CClluubb  
HHeerrsshhaamm  SSppoorrttss  aanndd  SSoocciiaall  CClluubb  

112288  HHeerrsshhaamm  RRooaadd,,  WWaallttoonn  oonn  TThhaammeess,,  SSuurrrreeyy,,  KKTT112255QQLL  
  

WWee  mmeeeett  oonn  tthhee  tthhiirrdd  FFrriiddaayy  ooff  eeaacchh  mmoonntthh  
NNeexxtt  cclluubb  ddaattee  1155

tthh
  DDeecceemmbbeerr 
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